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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to the Summer Term; our new Edible Playground is obviously loving the combination 

of beautiful sunshine and heavy downpours that we are currently having! 

We have started on the next bit of building work over the Easter with the hygiene room finally being 

re-fitted. Added to this, plans are well underway for the new roof and new PMLD provision that will 

start over the Summer holidays. 

Thank you for your continued support as we move forward in partnership. 

Regards,     Ms Helm 

 

 

Newham Recorder 

For anyone that missed it, we got a 

mention in the Newham Recorder this 

week for the fantastic KS2 results last 

year. The story can be found by follow-

ing the link below: 

https://www.newhamrecorder.co.uk/

news/education/north-beckton-primary

-scoops-ssat-award-1-6013220 

At the end of last term, the School 

Council visited New Beckton Park to 

plant some trees in their new or-

chard. This was in partnership with 

Trees for Cities and Newham council. 
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Summer  Term Events: 

Monday 6th May: May Bank Holiday—

School Closed 

w.c 13th May: KS2 SATS—all year 6 chil-

dren must be in all week. 

w.c 20th May: KS1 SATs for year 2 pupils. 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—May 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd June—All children back in 

All of our after school clubs are back up and running. If your child 

doesn’t currently attend after school clubs, or if they would like to try 

something  else, please come and speak with Mr Mansuria in the 

school office.                     

Parents’ Evening 

         Thank you to everyone who came along to our Parents’ Evening in the last 

week of last term. I believe it is very important for the children to see us all work-

ing in partnership to support them with their learning. If, for whatever reason, 

you were unable to make this meeting, please could you chat to your class teach-

ers about meeting with them one day before or after school . . it isn’t too late! 

Holiday Sessional Workers Needed from Easter 2019! 

 

Ambition Aspire Achieve is a registered charity focused on sup-
porting some of the most disadvantaged, vulnerable and at-risk 
young people in east London, providing them with new opportunities 
to build self-belief, enabling them to overcome their personal barriers 
to progression. Delivering projects and activities from our community 
hubs, the Terence Brown Arc in the Park in Canning Town and the 
Glyn Hopkin Abbey Hub in Stratford, we provide high quality youth 
provision enabling each young person to achieve their full potential, 
personally, socially and educationally.  

We are currently looking for committed, enthusiastic and flexible ses-
sional Support Workers, Play workers and youth workers to work dur-
ing school holiday periods from the Easter break and the remainder 
of the year in the following areas: 

 

 One-to-one support for young people with disabilities and/or 
additional needs 

 Sports coaches experienced in working with young people 

General play and youth work (building based and detached activities) 

  

We offer good rates of pay, in house personal development and the 
opportunity to work in an environment that makes a lasting and posi-
tive difference to the lives of children and young people. 

  

If you are interested in joining our pool of sessional workers, please 
contact Paula Blake, Operations Manager (paula@theaaazone.com 
07957298058) for further information and an application form. Alter-
natively, an application form can be downloaded from our website at 
https://www.theaaazone.com/work-with-us1.html 

 

Please note, this is not 

linked to the school and is 

an external organisation. 

           TTLT 

As per the letter at the end of last term, 

the school has now joined The Tapscott 

Learning Trust as of April 1st. To find out 

more about this, there is a TTLT website 

and recently there has been the first Annu-

al report for parents:. Please have a look 

on here: 

http://www.ttlt.academy/news/?

pidpid=0&nid=1&storyid=65 
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